
If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly      
donation to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 
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"Hands-On Experience for Me" 

 

Lucean has visited several times during breaks because his involvement 

in other activities kept pulling him away. Since returning, he switched to a           

different day of the week and has noticed many new faces. He enjoys 

working in the woodshop, appreciating the intricacy and detail of each 

project. Precision and good math skills are essential, and a junior mentor 

named Matthew has been particularly helpful with this. Lucean                                                                    

is amazed at how precise you can get with the numbers. 

His favorite part of Walking Tall is the mentors, especially 

Tom. He appreciates their hands-on approach to learning,      

as opposed to simply handing out workbooks and expecting 

students to know how to use the tools. He also values the   

way they connect with the young men participating in the  

program. Walking Tall has significantly helped him with his 

social anxiety. 

Additionally, Lucean has learned more about  

Christianity than he ever knew before. His goal       

is to earn a degree in electrical or mechanical       

engineering, and he plans to attend college after 

graduating from high school. 

In the same way, you who are younger, submit 
yourselves to your elders. All of you, clothe your-

selves with humility toward one another, because, 
“God opposes the proud but shows favor to the 

humble.”  Humble yourselves, therefore, under 
God’s mighty hand, that he may lift you up in due 

time. Cast all your anxiety on him because he cares 
for you. 1 Peter 5:5-7 

Thank you for your support and prayers! 


